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To: Mayor and Town Council 
  
From:  Doug Kowalski, Chief of Police 
  
Through: Mario Canizares, Town Manager 
  
Re:  FY24 Annual Purchase of Ammunition and Range Supplies 

 
Town Council Meeting – January 9, 2023 
 

Strategic Visioning Priority: 4. Provide Excellent Municipal Services 
 
 

Agenda Item:  

Consider and act upon approving the annual purchase of ammunition and range supplies from GT 
Distributors, Inc. and authorizing the Town Manager to execute documents for the same. 

 

Description of Agenda Item: 

This item is being submitted as part of the Fiscal Year 2024 budgeted annual purchase in the 
amount of $96,411.20 for ammunition and range supplies from GT Distributors, Inc. utilizing 
BuyBoard Contract #698-23. 

 

Budget Impact:  

The amount of $96,411.20 is funded in Police Operations Ammunition Account #100-5215-20-01.  

 

Attached Documents: 

1. Vendor Quote 
2. Buyboard Contract Information Summary 

 

Town Staff Recommendation: 

Town staff recommends the Town Council approve the annual purchase of ammunition and range 
supplies from GT Distributors, Inc. and authorizing the Town Manager to execute documents for 
the same. 

 

Proposed Motion:  

I move to approve the annual purchase of ammunition and range supplies from GT Distributors, 
Inc. and authorizing the Town Manager to execute documents for the same. 

 

 
 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 


